
Dear Families, 

As we approach the festive season, we would like to remind everyone of some important safety 

guidelines to ensure a joyous and safe holiday for all. 

Holiday Decoration Safety Guidelines 

• Lights: Always check for frayed wires or broken bulbs before using. Use only lights 

tested for safety. 

• Tree Placement: Keep trees away from heat sources such as fireplaces and heaters. 

• Secure Decorations: Ensure that all decorations are securely attached and away from 

high-traffic areas. 

• Candles: Never leave burning candles unattended and keep them out of reach of children 

and pets. 

• Child Safety: Keep small ornaments and decorations out of reach of young children to 

prevent choking hazards. 

We wish you a happy and safe holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

The Safety Committee 


